
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           11 October 2017 12:49
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Paul Maher
 
Name: Paul
Surname: Maher

 
 
Message:
Because of the fact we will have to pay large fines when we miss our carbon target, The government
should retrofit all houses with solar panels and include it in building standards, plus new jobs.
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